
 

[ENGLISH LOOSE TRANSLATION FOR INFORMATION PURPOSES ONLY] 

  

 

AMREST HOLDINGS, SE (“AmRest” or the “Company”), in accordance with Article 227 of 

the Securities Markets Law, hereby announces the following 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

Further to the Other Relevant Information notice of March 20, 2020 (registry number 1106), 

AmRest informs that it has extended the force majeure ERTE to the employees of the Sushi Shop 

brand (Spain).  

Sushi Shop’s ERTE will cover 62 employees (93.55% of the total employees).  

Consequently, AmRest will temporary close its four equity restaurants of the Sushi Shop brand 

in Spain. 

 

In Madrid, March 25, 2020. 

 


